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OFCCP TO HOST WEBINAR IN RESPONSE TO CONGRESSIONAL TRICARE
Three and a half months ago, Congress included language in the National Defense Authorization Act ("NDAA") declaring that TRICARE
network providers will not be subject to OFCCP's jurisdiction solely on the basis of their TRICARE network agreements.  The NDAA did not,
however, address OFCCP coverage over health care providers in any other context, nor did it specify how OFCCP should handle affirmative
action compliance audits of TRICARE network providers that were already underway.

Last week, OFCCP announced that it would address these issues in a webinar scheduled for March 27.

If  you have questions following the webinar or are unable to attend, please feel free to contact Jon Bumgarner at 317.977.1474 or
jbumgarner@hallrender.com and/or keep an eye out for our summary, which will be published shortly after the webinar's conclusion.
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